
 #22-097 November
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Approved for posting on SPEEA Bulletin Boards

Bulletin Board Number

Midwest

SPEEA Young  
Professionals

No-host social events
Friday, Nov. 11
Friday, Dec. 9
Locations to be determined

Committee meetings 
Third Thursdays at 4:30 p.m. 

Get meeting information and ask questions

	• Committee Chair Brennan Macklin (brennan.j.macklin@spiritaero.com)
	• Committee Vice Chair Matt Pierucci (matthew.j.pierucci@spiritaero.com)
	• Committee Secretary Derek Milligan(derek.a.milligan@spiritaero.com)

  
All are welcome


